
 

Of course it was a lot of fun to teach at DMGS and I'm beyond thrilled that our 

graduates are going off to big and bright adventures, but I also want to thank them 

for teaching me how to be a better teacher and advisor to ambitious and curious 

professionals. It was a great experience and I wish everyone every success in their 

lives and careers. 

  

  

Best, 

Yuval Weber 

Keenan Institute Associate Professor of Russian and Eurasian Studies 

 


